Sterling Senior Center Design and Building Committee

Community Meetings
Butterick Municipal Building - COA Room
April 3,2013 - 2& 7 pm

MINUTES

The Building Committee held two community meetings on Wednesday, April 3,
2013 to inform the community about the senior center project.

Two similar sessions were held, one at 2:00 pm and the second at 7:00 pm. Both
sessions featured PowerPoint presentations by Mr. Frank Kennedy, the project OPM,
and were followed by a question and answer session.

The general format of the video presentation included an introduction, an array of
facts and descriptions of services typically provided the elderly by senior centers, a
sampling of function and design features found in centers in Massachusetts, and
identification of construction costs and the impact on Sterling taxpayers.

Afternoon attendance totaled 38 and the evening presentation saw 41 citizens,
including all six Committee members.
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Richard H. Maki, Clerk



